
 

 

 

 

Superior Court of California 
County of Calaveras 

400 Government Center Drive, San Andreas, CA 95249 

PRESS RELEASE 
December 13, 2024 
(209) 754-9800 
 

Calaveras Superior Court's New Court Executive Officer 
 

Calaveras County Superior Court is proud to announce that Monica L. Alemán has been selected 
as the Court’s next Court Executive Officer (CEO).  Ms. Alemán will succeed current CEO 
Margaret Smith, who has served the Courts for the past 28+ years.  Ms. Smith will be greatly 
missed by everyone at the Calaveras County Superior Court and the entire community that has 
benefited from her service.   
  
Ms. Alemán holds a bachelor’s degree in Homeland Security with a specialization in Emergency 
Management and an emphasis in Human Resources. She has over a decade of public service 
experience with Stanislaus County, serving in leadership roles such as Chief of Revenue 
Recovery, Animal Services Business Manager, COVID-19 Call Center Manager, and BHRS Human 
Resources Director. In addition, she brings 20 years of financial management experience in 
banking, showcasing her expertise in both public and private sectors. 
  
As a resident of Oakdale, Ms. Alemán deeply values the connection and sense of community 
found in small towns. Her education, experience, and dedication to public service align 
seamlessly with the court’s mission to provide equal access to justice for all while enhancing 
the public’s trust and confidence in the judicial system. Ms. Alemán is committed to applying 
her skills and passion to help the court achieve its goals and serve the community effectively. 
 
Ms. Aleman will begin as CEO on December 16, 2024. 
 


